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Press Release No. 16/2018

New Delhi, 05.11.2018

Vigilance Awareness Week- 2018 observed at IRCON
$IDIol A HGIRII SRIT AdDAI SIPReMdl IAHIE- 2018

IRCON International Ltd. observed Vigilance Awareness Week-2018 from 29.10.2018 to
03.11.2018. The week commenced with an ‘Integrity Pledge’ taking ceremony,

administered by Sh. S K Chaudhary, Chairman & Managing Director to the officers & staff
on 29.10.2018 at Corporate Office, New Delhi.
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